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Rick Grimaldi and Lori Halber’s article “The Year Ahead May be a Bumpy One for Employers” was

featured in Region’s Business on December 15, 2014.

This is the time of year where poets and pundits alike look back at the year that was, while

prognosticators make predictions about the year that will be. We’ll take a quick look back at the busy

year in labor and employment that was 2014, and then we will take a risk and predict what to expect

in 2015.

To read the full article, please visit Region’s Business.
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